738. B Prideaux

My point is simple -
I have been a freelance jouranlist for 25 years and find it extremely hard to make a living. It is getting even harder in the digital age.
The proposed changes  to the way Copyright is handled and in particular the repeal of Statutory Licence, in my opinion, amounts to thievery. It will further reduce my income and allow others to benefit from my hardwork without any payment .

Please think again! 

Beverley Prideaux


